
OUR MISSION 
St. Mary Magdalen Catholic School prepares students for life with a quality Christ-centered education in a safe and 

supportive environment. Families, faculty, and parish share in the development of the spiritual, academic, and social 
potential of each student as a unique child of God. 

 
869 Maitland Avenue     Altamonte Springs, FL 32701    407.339.7301     auction@smmschool.org 

 
 

September 9, 2023 
 
 
Dear St. Mary Magdalen Catholic School Friends, 

 
 

St. Mary Magdalen Catholic School is hosting our 24th Annual Auction & Gala on 
Saturday, March 9, 2024. We are committed to supporting our school’s long tradition of excellence 
in a faith-filled education. Without donations of money, goods, and services from supporters like you, 
this annual fundraiser would not be a success. Over 300 items are needed for the auction to still reach 
our annual fundraising goal of $60,000.  

 

With your generous donation, you are helping us reach our financial goals to provide vital 
improvements to our school and scholarship assistance allowing for the educational, spiritual, and 
emotional growth for our children at St. Mary Magdalen Catholic School. In addition, a portion of the 
funds will be directed to our endowment, which will aid in the longevity and sustainability of our school 
now and for years to come.  

 

Can you help us out with a tax-deductible donation* of a product, service, or event? Corporate or 
individual donations are accepted and tax-deductible. If you have any questions, contact the auction 
committee at auction@smmschool.org. You can turn in completed forms and items to the school office 
marked “AUCTION” or email us and we would gladly pick up any donations.  

 

If you are unable to donate at this time, there are many other ways you can support us! Monetary 
donations or sponsorships are appreciated. You can advocate for us by sharing our mission with 
business partners, friends, or family members. Even a quick mention on your social media would mean 
the world to us. In times like this, we are reminded of how interconnected we all are. Thank you for 
being part of our community. Without you, none of it is possible. 

 
Thank you for your consideration of our request 
and your support of St. Mary Magdalen 
Catholic School. 
 
Sincerely, 

  
Lorianne Rotz, Principal 
 

 
 
 

* St. Mary Magdalen School is a 501(c)3 tax exempt organization. Donations may be tax deductible less any value received in 
exchange for your donation. Contact your financial advisor for specific tax issues relating to the transaction.  
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